Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
Howey-in-the-Hills, FL
June 8, 2017
Meeting Minutes

ATTENDEES:
Kelly Cook, Pat Miller, Peggy Ernest, John Ernest
Jayne Spangler, Audrey Reed
(Not in Attendance: Martha, Charlotte, Jenny, John Scott)

May 11 minutes approved.

LANDSCAPING AT LIBRARY:

Jayne and Audrey discussed the diseased coonties and replacement plants.
Decision was made to remove the coonties and for Jayne and Audrey to purchase
approximately $100 of plants as a trial to see how they do for two months or so.
Will revisit this issue once plants are established.

FY-2018 BUDGET:
We discussed projects/items to include in our budget request and will call a
special budget meeting within the next week to finalize and submit to town hall.

Various members will seek additional information on projects to enhance our
budget request figures.

A special request is to be made of Council for funds this fiscal year to
purchase plants for in front of library.

BANNERS:
The six banners ordered from Clarks, Inc. arrived. John has them at Public

Services

OLD BUSINESS:
Brief discussion on proceeding with impact fees to library for community

room.

New equipment was installed in Griffin Park.
NEW BUSINESS:

Proposal made to install sign at entry to pier that includes a photo of the old
wooden bridge and verbiage on history of old bridge. And then to install “history”
signs all around Howey, perhaps as a “history tour of Howey".

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Pat Miller

RS



